
Taj opens its doors for doctors on Covid-19 duty 

The Tata Group have taken their involvement in covid-19 relief measures a step 
further by offering the rooms across the Taj brand for medical professionals 
working on covid-19 duty. So far the Tata group, comprising of Tata Trusts and 
Tata Sons, has donated a huge INR 1,500 crore, the funds of which will be used 
for giving proper equipment, testing kits, setting up treatment facilities and 
respiratory systems across the country. 

Now the Indian Hotels Company Limited (IHCL), the hospitality business of 
Tata Sons have opened the doors of their luxurious hotel chain of The Taj 
Group for medical professionals treating COVID-19 cases in Mumbai.These 
rooms will be available across 7 of our hotels namely Taj Mahal Palace, Taj 
Lands End, Taj Santacruz, The President, Ginger MIDC Andheri, Ginger 
Madgaon and Ginger Noida City Center. 


